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The Self-Insurance Institute of America, Inc. (SIIA) 
announced that it will hold its 2017 International 
Conference April 18-19 in San Juan, Puerto Rico at the 
Condado Vanderbilt Hotel.

The location selection reflects SIIA’s continued focus 
on Latin America to help its members to identify and 
understand self-insurance-related business opportunities in 
emerging markets within the region.

As part of the selection process, SIIA president & CEO 
Mike Ferguson visited recently with more than a dozen 
leading business executives and government officials in 
Puerto Rico to better understand the advantages that this 
U.S. Territory offers, both as a location for the conference, 
and as a hub for medical travel, captive insurance and the 
sourcing of professional services in support of the domestic 
self-insurance industry.

The detailed event program will be released later this 
year, but a preview will be provided during SIIA’s National 
Conference & Expo, scheduled for September 25-27, 2016 
in Austin, TX.  
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